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PARK CITY

WATER

CONSTRUCTION DETOUR

Effective September 26th

The intersection of Wyatt Earp Way and SR-248 will be closed during the day for

water line improvements between now and October 15. Sidewinder and Buffalo
Bill are available as alternate routes during this time
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For additional information please call 435-565-0109 or email pipeline@parkcity.org



